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Circular 29/22                                                               10 Nov 2022 

 

To Members and Pupils-In-Chambers of the Penang Bar, 
  

Postponement: Reference Proceedings in Respect and Memory of the following Departed Members: 

 Dato’ Ghazi bin Ishak 

 Zuraini binti Zulkifli 

 Devasenathy Pathy Rajah 
  

Further to our Circular 28/22 and the recent announcement by the Penang Chief Minister, YAB Tuan 
Chow Kon Yeow declaring a State holiday in Penang on 18 Nov 2022, Members are requested to take 
note that the Reference Proceedings which was scheduled on 18 Nov 2022 is now postponed until further 
notice. 
 
Members will be updated on the new date and the details of the Reference Proceedings upon 
confirmation of the same. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Ravi Chandran  
Chairman 

https://penangbar.org/28-22-reference-proceedings-in-respect-and-memory-of-the-following-departed-members-1-dato-ghazi-bin-ishak-2-zuraini-binti-zulkifli-3-devasenathy-pathy-rajah/

